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PUBLIC LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 
Sunday: 
Saturday Vigil Mass: 6pm* 
Sunday: 8:30am 
10am (Confessions 9:45-10.15) 
12 noon* Solemn Mass (Confessions 11.45-12.15) 
5pm* Dominican Rite (Latin) Sung Mass 
Adoration: 4pm (Solemn Benediction at 4.45pm, Vespers at 
6.45pm) 
 
Monday – Saturday: 
Holy Mass: 7:30am (Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday) 
10am (Monday, Friday, Saturday) 
6pm (Confessions 5pm-5.30pm) 
Adoration: 5pm–5:45pm / Dominican Rosary: 5pm  

Masses marked (*) are live-streamed on Youtube 

READINGS 
 

Acts 14:21b-27; Ps 145(144):8-9. 10-11. 12-13b. ℟ cf. 1; Revelation 21:1-5a 
PSALM RESPONSE:  I will bless your name for ever, my God and king 

 
When Judas had gone out from the upper room, Jesus said, ‘Now is the Son of Man glorified, 
and God is glorified in him. If God is glorified in him, God will also glorify him in himself, and 

glorify him at once. Little children, yet a little while I am with you. 
‘A new commandment I give to you, that you love one another: just as I have loved you, you also 

are to love one another. By this all people will know that you are my disciples, if you have love 
for one another.’ 

 
 

John 13:31-33a, 34-35 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parish Priest Surgery Hours 
Weekdays (except Wednesdays): 9am-
12noon. Appointments can be made 
online at 
https://rosaryshrine.co.uk/contact/
parish-priests-surgery/  
or through the Parish Secretary.  
 
 

5th Sunday of Easter (C) 
18 May 2025 

Special Notices 

• Fr Joseph away 22-25 May. 
• Parish Office closed 19-23 

May. Phones and email won’t 
be answered during this 
period. 
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SECOND COLLECTION 
The second collection this week is for LEPRA. 
Thank you for your generosity. 
PARISH OFFICE CLOSURE 
The parish office will be closed from 19-23 May. 
Fr Joseph will also be away from the parish from 
22-25 May. No phone calls or emails will be 
answered whilst the office is closed. 
PARISH SUNDAY ROAST 
The next parish Sunday roast will be after the 
12noon Mass on Sunday 1 June. We hope that 
this will be a regular event on the first Sunday of 
each month. 50 places are available and a 
donation of between £5-10 is requested to help 
cover the cost. All are welcome. Please register 
and pay beforehand if possible, in the repository 
or through the parish office. We are keen to find 
volunteers who could help cook either all or part 
of the meal (meat, roast potatoes, or vegetables). 
Please email Fr Joseph at 
josephbailham@rcdow.org.uk 
MAY EVENTS AT THE ROSARY SHRINE 
Please look at posters in and around the church 
detailing events being held at the Rosary Shrine 
in this month of May including processions, 
concerts, and an Eastern Christian Marian 
devotion on the last Sunday of the month. 
CHORAL EUCHARISTIC HEALING SERVICE 
At 7.15pm this Saturday 17th May, we will have 
our next Choral Eucharistic Healing Service, a 
time to pray for healing in our lives before the 
Blessed Sacrament. Please do come along and 
invite a friend or two. 
EXPLORE THE CATHOLIC FAITH 
For 10 consecutive weeks beginning Thursday 1st 
May at 7pm, we will be airing the popular 
Catholicism video series by Bishop Robert 
Barron.  
WALSINGHAM PILGRIMAGE 
The coach to Walsingham is now fully booked. 
Please arrive outside the church on 25th May from 
7.30am for a prompt 8.00am departure. 
MUSIC AT 10am MASS 
Opening hymn: Hymn No. 399 
Gloria: St Anne’s Mass by James MacMillan 
Psalm: 
Offertory: Hymn No. 730 

Communion: Hymn No. 4 

Communion chant with children: Hymn No. 81 
Recessional: Hymn No. 859 

SCRIPTURE GROUP 
Fr Thomas’s scripture group returns on 30th May 
at 8pm. 
GROUP THERAPY 
The group meets on Wednesday evenings at 
7pm each week on a donation basis. All are 
welcome. 
ST MICHAEL’S MOUNT PILGRIMAGE 
Fr Thomas will be leading a pilgrimage to 
Catholic shrines old and new in the south-west of 
England, from 17th-19th July.  See the poster at 
the back of the church for more details, or call 
Annabelle on 077 3322 3903 
CYCLING THE WILD ATLANTIC 
WAY, FUNDRAISER.  
On May 24th a parishioner is 
cycling the Tour de Conamara in 
Ireland, raising funds for the 
Church. Here is the fundraising 
link or QR code if you would like 
to donate. We are very grateful for your 
donations https://www.justgiving.com/page/sha
una-mullarkey-1    
'AI, FAITH AND ETHICS AT A CROSSROADS: 
DISCERNING THE WAY FORWARD. 
On Sunday 18 May 2025 from 3-5pm at Farm 
Street Church (114 Mount Street, W1K 3AH) 
there will be a panel discussion exploring the 
moral and spiritual challenges of the AI Era 
followed by an opportunity for Q&A. Please 
register your place by emailing 
farmstreetoffice@rcdow.org.uk. 
SUMMER FAYRE 2025 
Our Summer Fayre will take place on Saturday 28 
June. If you can make donations of alcohol, 
toiletries, hampers, and any other new items, 
please give these to Phyliss in the repository or to 
one of the priests. We are in need of volunteers 
to assist with looking after stalls, setting up and 
clearing away. We are also appealing to Catholic 
artists and crafts people to showcase and sell 
their products (table rental £20). Please contact 
the parish secretary to express your interest. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATIONS 
Offertory (11 May) 
Cash: £1199.46, Gift Aid £549.00, Total £1748.46 
Second Collection (Catholic Communications): 
£99.13 
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